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11th October 2023
It gives us great pleasure to advise that IDEAS (Information on Disability Education and Awareness Service) is now the operator of CHSP Provider Engagement project funded under the Sector Support and Development program for Department of Health.  
Martin Heng, IDEAS Chair said, “We have commenced delivery of a focussed service that will support the continued development of the sector, in turn ensuring people using these services are able to access good quality supports.” The project sees an enhanced level of support to Providers in the Riverina-Murray region through face-to-face engagement supported by effective technology, and the delivery of tailored information through the Senior Years and Aboriginal Aged Care directories. 
Andrea Kurta commenced working with IDEAS in September in the role of CHSP Provider Engagement and has begun connecting again with the many and varied Providers and Networks in the region. Andrea will be supporting individual Providers on a one on one basis as well as facilitating and attending relevant Forums and Round Tables to assist Providers engage with the roll out of the Aged Care Reforms. Andrea can be contacted by phone on 02 59004001 and email at chspengagement@ideas.org.au.
 We look forward to working with all Riverina-Murray CHSP Providers to continue the success of this project.

Martin Heng
Chair

For further information, please contact:
Diana Palmer – IDEAS Business Consultant – dianapalmer@ideas.org.au
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